
From: Liggett, Jason
To: Marlin, Diane
Subject: Re: interview request
Date: Saturday, March 21, 2020 2:44:11 PM

Excellent!  

I am all for a 100% virtual meeting.  I don’t foresee any technical issues in doing so. 

Jason

On Mar 21, 2020, at 2:36 PM, Marlin, Diane <dwmarlin@urbanaillinois.us>
wrote:

﻿
Great idea and, sure, I’m very willing to be interviewed.  Should do updates every
few days.... I just read that Zoom has a focus   “softening “ feature, ie, for  slightly
less harsh facial features, and I’m all for that!  Let me check the schedule and will
send time. 
Also, there’s a move afoot among council members to do the whole meeting on
Monday with Zoom. 100% virtual. What do you think? Can we pull that off?

On Mar 21, 2020, at 1:54 PM, Liggett, Jason
<jcliggett@urbanaillinois.us> wrote:

﻿

Mayor,

I've set up a home studio to produce interviews over the next couple
of weeks (see attached photo).  Would you be available for an
interview discussing how the City is handling the Coronavirus
pandemic?  I can remote video you through facebook messenger
video or setting up a zoom meeting.  Alternatively, you can call my
cell phone and I can patch that audio through.  We will put these
videos out on Facebook live and run them on UPTV and our
YouTube channel.

I am booked from 1PM-3PM on Monday, but, as of right now, am
open any other time Monday or the rest of the week.  It will be a
short 5-10 minute interview.


